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Dear Friends and Supporters: 

 

2022 is a new year and how we look forward to the scheduled events at Mt. Salem.  Our theme this year is, The King’s Castle.  

The theme verse is Psalm 24:8, Who is this King of glory?  Our prayer is that many church groups, as well as individuals will 

make Mt. Salem Revival Grounds their choice for summer camp.  Preaching services are held in the old fashioned Joe Boyd Taber-

nacle.  Here your young people will enjoy crazy times, congregational singing, special music and preaching by some of America’s 

outstanding men of God.  Other activities they can choose are:  swimming, going down the 75’ water slide named The Backslider, 

sand volleyball, hayrides, and two horseshoe pits.  A favorite activity choice is our Game Room with pool tables, ping pong tables, 

foosball, shuffleboard, and tables and chairs for checkers and other board games.  Also available for a minimal fee is Hillbilly 

Cookout, paintball, rifle range and (crafts for juniors only). 

 

COME HELP US DURING A NEHEMIAH WORK WEEK - The first event of the camp schedule is Nehemiah Work Week I 

on April 18 - 22.  Our guest preacher is Pastor Jay Hubbard of Gospel Baptist Church in Little Hocking, OH, along with our Men 

of Ministry.  Nehemiah Work Week II is May 9 - 13, with guest speaker Pastor Ryan Kooienga of Harvest Baptist Church in Hud-

sonville, MI, and our Men of Ministry.  One of the work projects will be the “Pathway Project” at the boys’ dormitory to make new 

sidewalks and walkways that will include decks and stairs to connect the dorms.  Also, we are planning to remodel four more motel 

rooms in the Swiss Village Family Quarters, and the lower shower houses across from the tabernacle will be upgraded with new 

toilets, showers, sinks and hot water heaters. 

 

BE ONE OF OUR SUMMER STAFF FOR 2022 - Applicants must be at least 16 years of age 

and a dedicated servant of the Lord.  Your service will qualify you for two hours of Bible college 

credit to a Fundamental Baptist Bible college of your choice.  You must complete one of the two 

work periods to qualify for this credit.  For 46 years, the summer events would have been impossi-

ble without the help of college and high school summer staff.  What a great place to meet and make 

life-long friends.  Apply online or phone our office  at 304-873-2315 for an application. 

 

I want to thank each and every prayer warrior, worker and financial supporter who have made this revival grounds possible.  This 

is our 47th year of existence since Evangelist Dr. Joe M. Boyd founded the camp in 1975.  Keep us at the top of your prayer list 

and by all means, make plans to visit us this year! 

 

Because He lives, 

 

 

Dr. Randy E. Taylor 

Evangelist/President 
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 EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION  -  Pre-register by February 15, 2022, and save in two ways: 
 

1.  Pastors and their families attend free to the first four churches (who register a minimum of 20 campers), or for    
     every ten registered campers one counselor comes free.  
 

2. Send $20.00 and save $10.00 per camper.  Must be postmarked by February 15, 2022.   Starting February 16      
    thru March 31 registration is $30.00.  

Youth Conference 
July 4 - 8 

Nehemiah Work Weeks    

April 18 - 22 (I)   
 May 9 - 13 (II) 

Sportsmen’s Beast Feast  
 

July 15 

Youth Week 
 

June 13 - 17 

Junior Weeks 
 

June 27 - July 1 (I) 
July 18 - 22 (II) 

Junior/Youth Weeks 
 

June 20 - 24  (I) 
July 25 - 29 (II) 

“Fire on the Mountain” 

 Bible Conference 
 

October 14 - 15 


